
Update on Your Credit Limit Status 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to provide you with an update regarding your 

credit limit status. 

As of [Date], your current credit limit is [Current Credit Limit]. We regularly review our 

customers' credit limits and based on your recent payment history and overall account activity, 

we are pleased to inform you that your credit limit has been adjusted to [New Credit Limit]. 

This change will take effect on [Effective Date]. We encourage you to review your account for 

further details and to reach out to us if you have any questions. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


